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This is a truly awesome opportunity to help the planet! Not everyone has the chance to enact rules
that truly make a difference. But you do now! Please exercise this decision with so much thought
and care!
PLEASE ban scrubber waste discharge into Puget Sound. This toxic waste is a terrible hazard for
Orcas and the entire marine ecosystem.
We need to take serious action NOW to protect our environment from these types of dangerous
actions - because very soon we may not be able to fix this. But we can now!


